


We went on a walk around the 
school grounds and the wildlife 

garden. 



Here is a holly tree in our school garden.



Holly is a spiky leaf. This stops animals from eating the leaves.
It is also a sign of Christmas cheer. 
You would find holly in fancy Christmas meals.



The Cedar tree is a tall tree. 
The wood is very thin.

We found the Cedar Tree in our School 
Grounds.


